
Though we could not be in-person in Annapolis for Maryland Horse Industry Day this year due to 
the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, we are proud that Marylanders are able to benefit from the diverse 

community that horses provide. Horses offer access to a healthy lifestyle, with lots of fresh air and 
exercise, and for many much needed emotional and therapeutic support.

To thank the legislature for their ongoing support, this messsage has been sent to the legislature on behalf 
of the Maryland Horse Industry. 

We are proud to share these significant horse industry projects that are well underway, such as:

Maryland Horse Breeders Association s Maryland Horse Council s Maryland Horse Industry Board 
Maryland Jockey Club  s Maryland Million Ltd.  s Maryland Standardbred Breeders Association

 Maryland State Fair sMaryland 5 Star s Maryland Association for Wildlife Conservation  
Maryland Equine Transition Service  s Fair Hill Foundation s Maryland Steeplechase Association 

 Ocean Downs Racetrack sMaryland Thoroughbred Horsemen’s Association s Rosecroft Raceway 
 Cloverleaf Standardbred Owners’ Association s Fasig-Tipton Co. 

• Maryland 5 Star at Fair Hill
• New MD Horse Library & Education Center
• Rebirth of Laurel/Pimlico racetracks
• Notable increase in licensed riding facilities

THANK YOU!

For photo credits & identification go to MarylandHorse.com
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